M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Maria Brown, Chairperson



Board Members

FROM:
Mike Wilson, Purchasing Agent

DATE:
February 29, 2016
RE:

Surplus Truck Sale
Heather Roth, Transportation Director, requests that the outdated and damaged vehicles be declared as surplus and approved for disposal. It is not economically feasible to repair the vehicles. 
The item list is:

2002 Ford F-150 Pickup

2001 Ford F-350 Pickup

I request that the board declare the vehicles surplus and approve the disposal of the vehicles through advertised auction. 

